OFFICE HOURS

Monday – Thursday 9:00 -12:00 and 1:00-4:00 Friday 9:00-11:00 and 1:00-4:00



"Thus it is written, that the Christ is to suffer and to rise from the dead."

3rd Sunday of Easter

April 18, 2021

Ministers of the Word

For April 24th and 25th

5:00pm

Stephen Severin or Lina Pantelone
Mel Asuncion or Marilena Perri

9:00am 11:00am

Paul St. Germain

Mass Intentions



April 17 - April 25, 2021

SAT SUN	5:00pm 9:00am 11:00am	Tom Miland Willie Polsoni Fr. Peter's Mass for the People of Ou	req. by his wife req. by Ernie & Elisa Polsoni ur Lady of the Annunciation
Tues	7:30pm	Saverio Giusti Irene Moniz	req. by his wife & family req. by Amelia Silveira & family
Wed Thurs Fri	8:00am 7:30pm 8:00am	In Thanksgiving to St. Anthony Anna Durante Rosa Molinaro	req. by Brinda McLaughlin req. by the Nitti family req. by Gaetano Molinaro
SAT SUN	5:00pm 9:00am 11:00am	Clarence De Zilva Fr. Peter's Mass for the People of Ou Gunther Bundels Mioduszewski	req. by the Wright family ir Lady of the Annunciation req. by Sylvia

You may watch our parish mass by going to: Our webpage: olachurchrh.com, or youtube: olachurchrh. This will fulfill your Sunday obligation during this pandemic.

Let us pray for those in our community and the world experiencing pain and illness, that each new day bring them closer to health of mind and body, especially Arturo Zilli, Tony Marchesano, Luigi Ulacco, Ashley Dall Belo, Lester Baylis, Donato Rita, Rebeca Vonk, Antonio Freda, Maurizio Francisi, Anna Tanel, Diane Gomes, Carolina Bernal, Salvatore Amodeo, Giovanna Jannetta, Willi Kraus, Donato Salvatore, Margaret Clark, Jennifer Collins, Rose Grawbarger, Natalie Stuart, Barbara Daly, Jennifer Williams, Joseph Stuart, Peter Wolstencroft, Alfred Ezechiels.

Parish Reference Letters will only be given to people who are registered and using envelopes on a regular basis for at least 4 months; the same regulations apply for dates for Baptisms.

Any student wishing to be confirmed at Our Lady of the Annunciation, your families need to be registered, using parish donation envelopes and attending mass every weekend for at least 6 months prior to confirmation classes.

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul helps our neighbors in need all year round. Thank you so very much for your generosity during these difficult times. Please donate by cheque at this time of need. Because of you we are able to continue providing food to the less fortunate in our area.

God bless and everyone keep safe. - From the St. Vincent de Paul in our parish.

If you never received a call from us, that means you changed your telephone number or never gave us your number. Would you please call the office and give us your correct phone #.

Although if you don't mind, we would like to have all the parishioners' e-mail addresses.

PARISH AND SCHOOL NEWS

3rd Sunday of Easter, April 18, 2021

Quite a few <u>COLLECTION ENVELOPES</u> for the year 2021 are still available for pick-up in the parish hall.

We invite you to become a parish family member, by registering and picking up a box of donation envelopes and supporting our parish.

- ...Please write your name and complete address on the envelope for the first couple of weeks.
- ...don't use old envelopes, especially if you have not picked up your new envelope box with that same number. It really messes up our system!!! Thanks.

Archdiocesan Week of Prayer for Vocations Monday April 19, 2021 to Saturday April 24, 2021

During this week, Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director, Office of Vocations, has asked that we all take some time, as a community, in prayer for vocations to the priesthood, religious or consecrated life. We also ask that you pray for our six soon-to-be priests, along with all who are discerning and who are currently in formation at St. Augustine's Seminary. For more information, please contact the Office of Vocations at vocations@archtoronto.org

ShareLife Sunday (April 18, 2021)

Sancta Maria House is one of the many Catholic Charities agencies that are supported financially by your gift to ShareLife. This agency provides counselling and life skills support to young women. Sonia Seaton, Executive Director of Sancta Maria House, recently reflected on how ShareLife helps her vulnerable clients. She wrote:

"During this time of COVID-10 we would like to extend heart felt gratitude to you for your ongoing financial support of ShareLife. It is your support that allows us to serve those communities who are in need. On behalf of the Sancta Maria House Community and all Catholic Charities agencies big thank you."

Thank you for your generous support of ShareLife!



Knights of Columbus Charity Raffle – 2nd Draw: June 30, 2021

KC Raffle 50.50 Draw 2021 www.kofcontario5050.com

The Knights of Columbus, Ontario State Council established a 50.50 Raffle designed to run 4 times in 2021.

Starting on April 2, (the 2nd raffle), the 'OAK RIDGES COUNCIL' will share in the profit. This is when we can all participate not only to make some money, but to help in promoting the project... THE MORE WE SELL...THE MORE THE WINNER WILL TAKE HOME...THE MORE CHARITY WILL BENEFIT



All doors of the church will be locked as soon as Mass starts.